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July 29, 2004                           
 
 
The Honorable Joseph R. Biden, Jr. 
United States Senate 
201 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C.  20510-0801 
 
REF: Delaware Office of Safety and Health Consultation 
 
Dear Senator Biden: 
 
     Penn Fibre Plastics, Inc. is a manufacturer that employs 65 people in Greenwood, DE. I am writing to 
inform you of the valuable service that is provided by the Department of Labor's Office of Safety and 
Health Consultation. 
 
     This Consultation service is of great benefit to small and medium-sized companies such as ours to 
ensure compliance to all applicable Codes of Federal Regulations of the OSHA ACT. Their approach of 
working together with us is highly productive. As a result, the negative stereotype of OSHA as an enforcer 
and regulator is corrected through the work of the Delaware Office of Safety and Health Consultation 
service, which demonstrates that compliance is good for business and good for people. Frankly, we would 
be hard-pressed to remain in compliance or in a competitive position without this service. The OSH 
Consultation is a true partnership between government and business that effectively establishes and 
promotes safe and competitive work environments. 
 
     Thank you in advance for your support and recognition of a truly beneficial program such as this. 
  

 
TDP/mes 
Cc: Traci Fraley, Admin 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 Timothy D. Parker 
Operations Manager  

  

Manufacturers of  
engineering thermoplastics in 2'x4' sheets, coils, and 
strips, washers, gaskets and custom fabricated parts.


